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22 June 2021 
 

Good Afternoon 
 
In addition to the information shared in the communication on Monday 14 June 2021 (a 
copy of which can be found HERE) we would like to update you that we now strongly 
encourage you to close to new Secondary School Direct applications by Monday 28th 
June 2021 to allow offer holders sufficient time to meet conditions of offer.  
 
If you do plan to accept new applications beyond this suggested closure date, please 
could you inform the Admissions and Enrolment team as soon as possible by emailing 
either your Admissions & Enrolment coordinator directly or emailing 
cte.admissions@warwick.ac.uk 
 
Thanks & Regards  
 
The Partnership Team 
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